
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

6. TRAVIS COUNTRY DRIVE – PROPOSED NO STOPPING RESTRICTIONS 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought for the installation of no stopping restrictions on both sides of the 

eastern entrance to Travis Country Drive at its intersection with Travis Road (State Highway 74). 
 
 The Board resolved that the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time: 
 
  (a) On the west side of the eastern entrance to Travis Country Drive commencing at its intersection 

with Travis Road and extending in a northerly direction for a distance of 47 metres. 
 
 (b) On the east side of the eastern entrance to Travis Country Drive commencing at its intersection 

with Travis Road and extending in a northerly direction for a distance of 47 metres. 
 
 


